From: JASWINDER BOPARAI

**Sent:** Friday, June 7, 2024 10:11 PM

**To:** COA <coa@brampton.ca>

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Comments for Application A-2024-0148

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

To whom it may concern,

My name is Jaswinder Boparai, and I am the homeowner at 74 Sedgegrass Way, Brampton, ON, L6R 3E3. I am writing to you today regarding application A-2024-0148. My family and I live next door to 72 Sedgegrass Way.

We do not have a problem with the extension of the driveway at 72 Sedgegrass Way. We understand that this extension was made to allow Ms. Sukhwinder Bhogal to enjoy her property to its fullest capacity. They have never parked any of their vehicles on the extension. Additionally, the neighbours are respectful and maintain a clean property.

I, Jaswinder Boparai, authorize the City of Brampton to post my email within their agenda for the meeting on June 18th.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, Jaswinder Boparai